
 

SKY IS THE LIMIT AT THE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 

The school of Business on Wednesday 23rd July 2014 was visited by staff from Safaricom. Prof. 

Aosa Evans , the Associate Dean Graduate Studies represented the Dean School of Business Dr . 

Aduda Josiah O during this courtesy call. 

 They had a fruitful discussion with the schools administration and students. They pondered on 

What School of Business and Safaricom can do to transform the society. In addition, the 

Students were challenged that the sky is the limit to what they can do to transform themselves 

and the society as a whole. Also present were: Dr. Kinoti Mary Wanjiru and Mr. Kagwe 

Jeremiah N. 
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